From:
To: House of Assembly - GAA

Subject: No one should face consequences for telling the truth

Date: Thursday, 29 August 2024 10:45:58 AM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

Dear Committee Members, No one should face consequences for telling the truth, especially in Faith Centres. It makes no sense to condone things that are contrary to the protocol of the establishment. It would be like Liberals taking on Labours goals in there Government The reality is that activists calling this inquiry anti-bullying are trying to hide the truth. By pushing their gender ideology in Tasmanian schools, they are actually contributing to more bullying and discrimination. This goes against scientific evidence and only devalues factual knowledge. School policies should acknowledge biological realities and protect individuals from ideological influences. No one can change their sex, and no one should be punished for speaking the truth.

Appreciate this email being received and hope the outcome with this committee is for the welfare of this young generation, and our Nation's heritage.

